
THANK YOU ALL!!!!
   We here at Bickford
in Fort Dodge would
like to thank all of
you for your
understanding and
patience during this
time of  our
transition.
 
   We will be seeing
some changes here at
Bickford within the
next couple of weeks.
 
   We will be losing
our Community
Relations Director
Frederick on May
28th, and we will be
losing our Director
Lori on June 7th. 
 
        

   We understand that
changes are
sometimes not that
easy to adapt to, 
but here at Bickford
we strive to do what
is best for our
residents and their
families and we can
assure you all that we
will do "Whatever It
Takes" to make this
transition go as
smoothly as possible.
   We would like to
thank you all for
allowing us to care for
your loved ones.
     If there are any
questions, please feel
free to call our
branch at
515-573-3300.
                Cassandra

Fort Dodge

Bickford Happynings
Birthdays/Anniversaries Welcome

Residents
*6/5-Theresa Fleege 
*6/18-Marian Berg
*6/19-Bea Wingerson
*6/24-Cleo Doughty
 
BFM's
*6/6- Dani Sibitt
*6/8-Elena Sassman
*6/11-Cheryl Arneson
 

*6/9-Samantha
Lennon--4 Years
 
*6/17-Dani Sibitt--4
Years
 
Congrats to the both
of you!!!!!

Residents:
Shirley Tatum
 
BFM's
Jessica Lenz
Marlen Diaz

June
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June
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1

10:30a Catholic
Communion
2p Noodleball
4p Church With
Michael
6:30p Finish The Line

10:30a Balloon
Volleyball
11a News & Views
2p Penny Toss
6:30p White Board
Games
7p Welk/Popcorn

10:30a Catholic
Communion
2p Jeopardy
4p Church With
Michael
6:30p Bean Bag Toss

10a Coffee Club
10:40a Exercises
with Wanda
12p Directors
Luncheon
2p BINGO
6:30p Garden Club

Natl Cheese Day
10:30a  Exercises
11a Herb's  Study
1p Old Maid
2p Crafty Tuesday
6:30p "Cheesy Fun
Facts"

9a Bible Study with
Irlene
10:30a Seated Soccer
2p BINGO/Chocolate
Chip Cookies
6:30p Happy Hour

Western Day
9a Sing w/ Michael
10:30a Horseshoes I
2p Happy Trails for
Lori!!
6:30p Tin Can
Shootout

10a Bickford Bakers
10:30a Exercises
11a Car Rides
2p Bickford Bucks
Bingo
6:30p Chocolate Ice
Cream in Courtyard

10:30a Balloon
Volleyball
11a News & Views
2p Pedicures
6:30p WII Bowling
7p Welk/Popcorn

10:30a Catholic
Communion
2p Hangman
4p Church With
Michael
6:30p Canvas Art

10a Coffee Club
10:40a Exercises
with Wanda
2p Just 4 Fun Band
3p BINGO
6:30p Courtyard
Bubbles

Nat'l Corn on the
Cob Day
10:30a  Exercises
11a Herb's  Study
2p Patriotic Wreaths
6:30p Corn on the
Cob in the Courtyard

Natl Red Nose Day
9a Irlene Bible St.
10:30a Soccer
2p BINGO
3:30p Catholic Mass
6:30p Red Nose
Photo Props

9a Sing-A-Long with
Michael
10:30a Pool Noodle
Exercises
11:30a Rosary
2p Popcorn/Movie
6:30p Garden Club

Flag Day
10a Bickford Bakers 
10:30a Marching
Exercises
2p Flag Day Bingo
6:30p Memorial Park
Visits

10:30a Balloon
Volleyball
3p Gospel Music with
Adam & Jessica
6:30p Courtyard
Chats
7p Welk/Popcorn

Father's Day
10:30a Cath Comm
2p Father's Day 
Recognition
4p Church With
Michael
6:30p Memory Dice

10a Coffee Club
10:40a Exercises
with Wanda
11:00a Shopping
2p BINGO
6:30 Country Car
Rides

Natl Picnic Day
10:30a Exercises
11a Herb's Study
12p Courtyard Picnic
2p Music with Ace &
Friends
6:30p  Games

9a Bible Study with
Irlene
10:30a Soccer
2p BINGO
3p Afternoon Walks
6:30p Word Scramble

Ice Cream Soda Day
9a Sing w/ Michael
10:30a Pool Noodle
Exercises
2p Ice Cream Social
6:30p Root Beer
Floats

10a Bickford Bakers
10:30a Exercises
2p Bickford Bucks
Bingo
6:30p Evening Walks

10:30a Balloon
Volleyball
11a News & Views
2p Music with
Maurice
6:30p Manicures
7p Welk/Popcorn

Nat'l Pink Day
10:30a Cath Comm
2p Pink Flamingo
Toss
4p Church/ Michael
6:30p Front Porch
Chats/Pink
Lemonade

10a Coffee Club
10:40a Exercises
with Wanda
11:00a Res. Shopping
2p BINGO
6:30p Garden Club

10:30a  Exercises
11a Herb's  Study
2p Monthly Birthday
Bash/Trivia
3p Resident/Food
Council
6:30p 500 Club

9a Bible Study with
Irlene
10:30a Seated Soccer
2p BINGO/Chocolate
Chip Cookies
6:30p Horseshoes

9a Sing w/Michael
10:30a Pool Noodles
11:30a Rosary
2p Music with
Barebones
6:30p Stories Under
The Sun

10a Bickford Bakers
10:30a Exercices
2p Bickford Bucks
Bingo
6:30p Charades

Natl Waffle Iron Day
10:30a Balloon
Volleyball
2p Waffle Bar
6:30p Birdfeeders
7p Welk/Popcorn

30 1
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